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30th July 2021

Dear Sir/Madam,

3G Pitch Hire

Applications will shortly be considered for block bookings for our 3G Pitch for the period September 2021to August 2022. If your group wishes to apply for a block booking, please complete the attached application form and return it to me by Friday 13th August 2021. 

Please ensure you complete your preferences for time slots. Unfortunately given the demand for the facility it may not be possible to accommodate every application or preference.

All users must be able to provide proof of Public Liability Insurance (£10m) and a risk assessment.

Users will be strictly limited to a maximum of 30 juveniles or 20 adults using half a pitch or 60 juveniles or 40 adults using a full pitch.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact either Bronagh Goudy or myself.

Yours sincerely
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Shane McBrien

Bursar 
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